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Karyl Silva
PO Bix 620
No Woodstock, NH 03262

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I find it heartbreaking to think that these beautiful, wondrous and awe inspiring mountains of New
Hampshire could be forever marred by a power line. A power line that does NOT benefit our state and a
power line that COULD be completely underground. Please consider the residents of New Hampshire
and how we love our state.

Sincerely,
Karyl Silva
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